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The sad thing about the time I am taking to write this letters it will fall on deaf ears.  

Every year law abiding Oregonians rights are at risk with uneducated politicians 

trying to strip our right to bear arms.  Politicians try to make changes to push their 

agenda and doing it in the most unhonests ways by making changes mid session 

trying to sneak and add more items change wording.  Stop wasting your time and 

work on things that will better the state.  


